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Ending Veterans Homelessness Committee  
Chair:  Pat Farr 

 

Friday, June 5, 2015 
Noon -1:30 p.m. 

 

Human Services Division office, Conference Room # 530 
151 W. 7th Avenue, Eugene 

 

AGENDA 
 
 

 
1. Debrief Special Session:  June 1st Ending Veterans Homelessness – A Community Conversation/ Jason Dedrick 

 

For your reference June 1, 2015 Event; 2:00-5:00 p.m. event. 
Invite from Eugene Mayor Kitty Piercy and Lane County Commissioner Pat Farr : 
“Our community has come together to do some great work to house our homeless veterans. 
To meet our goal of having a place for any veteran who wants housing (functional zero), we 
will need to continue this great work while seeking new paths forward. Please join us and 
representatives from key community organizations at this important, invitation-only meeting 
to celebrate the success we’ve made thus far and to continue mapping our way toward the 
goal of ending veterans homelessness.” 

 
2. Update on progress re: Mayors Challenge to End Veterans Homelessness  

 Lane County HMIS update/Lisë Stuart 
 Supportive Services for Veteran Families (SSVF) Update/ Anne Williams & Tim Angle 
 V.A.  Update/ Cindy Leming  
 Update from Tod Schneider (Veteran Homelessness Analyst, City Manager’s Office) 

 


